
 

 

 

 

NIDH/ADM/EST./REC/AO/2019-20                                 Date. 22.03.2020 

 

 
N O T I C E 

 
 

The interviews for the post of Administrative Officer scheduled for 02nd April, 

2020 is postponed in view of the lockdown in the country in order to prevent 

outbreak of novel coronavirus pandemic.  

 

Fresh dates for the interviews shall be communicated later. 
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